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VILLAGE OF TARRYTOWN 
ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW BOARD – REGULAR MEETING 

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 15, 2016 
VILLAGE HALL – 8:00 P.M. 

 
 

CONTINUED 

 
1. 28 Grove Street   ARB approval for the installation of a bamboo fence. 

(Stachowiak/Lupo Residence) 
 ADJOURNED 

 

2. 37 Mallard Rise   ARB approval to install a six foot high fence on the sides of 
(Schmidt Residence)  the property. 
 

3. 60 Sheldon Avenue  ARB approval to install solar panels on the roof. 
(Dente Residence) 
 

4. 131 Central Avenue  ARB approval to install two (2) channel letter wall signs. 
(131 Central Avenue 
Tarrytown LLC) 
 

5. 116 South Broadway  ARB approval to construct a new single family residence. 
(Collado Residence) 
 

NEW 
 

6. 15 Grove Street   ARB “Certificate of Appropriateness” to change the exterior 
(Osterman Residence)  paint color of the house. 
 

7. 90 Highland Avenue  ARB approval to extend the existing fence on the north side 
(Hanes Residence)  of the property with a 4-foot high stockade fence. 
 

8. 12 Chestnut Avenue  ARB approval to install a six foot high stockade fence on the  
(Rynn Residence)  south side of the property. 
 

9. 188 Crest Drive   ARB approval to enlarge the existing window on the front of 
(Santos Residence)  the residence. 
 

10. 114 North Washington Street ARB approval of a new deck and landscaping. 
(Duch/Eiferman Residence) 
 

11. 49 Highland Avenue  ARB approval to install a cedar stockade fence around the  
(Plant Residence)  perimeter of the property. 
 

12. 26 Fairview Avenue  ARB approval of a new single family residence. 
(Raiselis/Ellman Residence) 
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13. 25 Rosehill Avenue  ARB approval of additions, new porch and new detached 
(Green Residence)  garage. 
 

14. 22 John Street   ARB approval to replace front porch, replace concrete 
(Kar Residence)  landing/walkway, replace/paint the retaining wall in the front 

of the house, paint siding, and install scallop shingles in 
small area of front facade. 

 
15. 146 Grove Street   ARB approval to change exterior color of the house. 

(McQuillan/Krzeminski Residence) 
 

16. 96 Highland Avenue  ARB approval to renovate and expand an existing single 
(Vilanova Residence)  family residence. 
 
 
 
 


